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Sue Westerberg gathered 44 prom/formal
gowns to donate to the Joint Base MDL

From Spouses of JBMDL Org Cinderella's
Closet Facebook Page:

We received an amazing donation from the
Women’s Club of Cranbury this week!! A huge
thank you to this club and Ms. Susan
Westerberg for these gorgeous dresses,
skirts, and jackets!

Thank you, as well, to Agnieszka Laczynski
from Military & Family Readiness Center here
at JBMDL, who got these dresses to us so
that we could add them to our collection!
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